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A Reminder: The Central Bank’s Staff Cannot Accept Your Holiday Gifts and Tokens 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas takes this opportunity to remind its stakeholders and the general public that the Bank’s 
staff cannot accept any gifts, favours or tokens of appreciation from the public this holiday season. 

The Bank continuously strives to uphold and improve its service standards. In this process, your satisfaction is all we aim for. 

The Central Bank wishes all its stakeholders a safe, healthy and happy holiday season! 
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